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Jean L. Kiddoo 
Brett P. Ferenchak 
jean.kiddoo@bingham.com 
brett.ferenchak@bingham.com 

December 20, 2012 

Via ECFS, IBFS & ULS 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Room TW-A325 
Washington, DC 20554  

Re: WC Docket No. 12-284 
Domestic Section 214 Application Filed for the Transfer of Control of 
Millington Telephone Company, Inc. and MTel Long Distance, Inc. to 
E. Ritter Communications Holdings, Inc. 

IB File No. ITC-T/C-20121001-00249 
Application for Consent to Transfer Control of the International Section 214 
Authorization of MTel Long Distance, Inc. from Millington Telephone 
Company, Inc. to E. Ritter Communications Holdings, Inc. 

ULS File No. 0005448941 
Application for Consent to Transfer Control of the Wireless License  
(Call Sign KIW854) of Millington Telephone Company, Inc. to E. Ritter 
Communications Holdings, Inc. 

NOTICE OF CONSUMMATION 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

On behalf Millington Telephone Company, Inc. (“Millington”), MTel Long Distance, 
Inc. (“MTel”) and E. Ritter Communications Holdings, Inc. (“Ritter”) (collectively, 
“Applicants”), this letter notifies the Commission that on December 10, 2012, the 
Applicants completed the transfer of control of Millington and MTel to Ritter. 

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Brett Ferenchak at 
202-373-6697. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Jean L. Kiddoo 
Brett P. Ferenchak 
 
Counsel for Applicants 


